
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

This study has been approved by  
the University of Calgary Conjoint Health 

Research Ethics Board 
 

Ethics ID# REB 16-0545 

What would you have to do?  

Attend a 2 to 3 hour long study visit that would include: 
• A questionnaire about your background and health 
• An assessment of your mood, memory, and thinking 
• A motor exam (Parkinson’s participants only)  
• A blood draw  

The study visit will take place at the Foothills Hospital Campus. We will 
reimburse you for transportation or parking expenses. 

In addition, there are 3 follow-up phone questionnaires at 18 month intervals. 

Do you have questions or want 
to participate? 
Please phone our research coordinator 
Zainul Javer at 403-220-7148, or send 
an email to info@capriresearch.org  

Useful websites: 
www.ucalgary.ca/dcns/ 

programs/movementdisorders 

www.capriresearch.org 

The Calgary Parkinson Research Initiative (CaPRI) 
at the University of Calgary needs your help!  
We are looking for people of all ages with 
Parkinson’s disease or a Parkinson Plus 
Syndrome, as well as people 40 years of age or 
older without Parkinson’s disease.  
We want to understand how to improve the 
management and treatment of Parkinson’s 
disease. Stepping forward to change lives.  

We need your help to increase the understanding of  
Parkinson’s disease! 


